& a0t $ >e
*e
SETIAUSAHA TETAP
PERMANENT SECRETARY
KEMENTERIAN KEWANGAN DAN EKONOMI
Bangunan Kementerian Kewangan dan Ekonomi
Commonwealth Drive
Bandar Seri Begawan BB3910
Negara Brunei Darussalam

Telephone :
Fax

Rujukan Kami :

Our Reference : KKW/SUT(E)/36 Z} June 2020
Her Excellency
Mona Juul
President of the Economic and Social Council
United Nations
Your Excellency,
I wish to refer to my letter dated 30 April 2020, through which Brunei
Darussalam has submitted its Main Messages for the Voluntary National Review (VNR)

at the 2020 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development.

In this regard, I have the pleasure to submit Brunei Darussalam’s VNR

Report, as part of the required documentation.
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Permanent Secretary (Economy)

Ministry of Finance and Economy



